
The  public  is  invited  to
review the currently proposed
Costa Mesa district maps
The  most  recent  draft  maps  for  redrawing  Costa  Mesa  City
Council Districts are available for public review here or
click here to view this slideshow.

The last day to submit a map for review is Thursday Jan. 27.

The  new  City  district  maps  will  define  the  six  district
borders for electing Council Members for the next 10 years.

The  next  public  hearing  for  City  Council  to  review  and
consider the draft maps is Feb. 15.

For  more  information  about  the  process,  how  you  can  be
involved,  and  the  schedule  of  events,  check  out
at  www.redistrictcostamesa.org.

https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/the-public-is-invited-to-review-the-currently-proposed-district-maps/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/the-public-is-invited-to-review-the-currently-proposed-district-maps/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/the-public-is-invited-to-review-the-currently-proposed-district-maps/
https://redistrictcostamesa.org/draft-maps/
https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fredistrictcostamesa.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2022%2F01%2FPPT-Maps-Submitted.pptx&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK
http://www.redistrictcostamesa.org/

